
Finalists Visits Schedule 

Candidates Meet with Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

Thursday, April 5 

Time: 500 – 6:00pm 

 
I am delighted to announce that two finalists were selected for the position of the McCall Middle School 

Principal.  The next step in the process are the site visits to McCall. Your participation in this process is 

important and parents/guardians who are able to attend will be encouraged to provide feedback to the 

Superintendent. Of course, seeing and interacting with both candidates will provide the Superintendent 

with the best feedback, but we encourage you to attend as many sessions as you are able. 

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, April 5.   

 
Best, 

 
Laurie Kirby 
Director of Personnel 

 


